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Elementary School Board Report

Last week, CRES staff and students wore our "Team Lochlan” t-shirts. This was a
meaningful reminder to an incredible student that he and his family are never
alone on this journey—we are with him every step of the way. We are so proud of
the courage, resilience and positivity that he continues to show each and every
day.

Our students have demonstrated outstanding dedication and effort in
exemplifying respectful behavior throughout our school, successfully filling our
Paw Pride bucket. As a result, we are excited to announce that they have earned a
special reward—Ninja Anywhere Course Day—scheduled for May 9th. Each grade
level will have the opportunity to experience the Ninja course at a designated
time during this event. We look forward to celebrating our students’ positive
behavior with this exciting day!

May at a Glance:
< May 9th: Ninja Anywhere Course Day
< May 14th: No School (CRES only-READ Act training)
< May 26th: No School

Respectfully Submitted,

Taylor Demuth



